
I support  
public  
sector 

workers



Public sector workers support  
better pay, a re-imagined working week,  
and greater investment in quality public                 
services. And they're willing to vote for               
candidates who commit to these priorities. 

QUESTIONS FOR ELECTION CANDIDATES

IN THE NEXT PUBLIC PAY DEAL 
NEGOTIATIONS, WILL YOU SUPPORT 
WAGE INCREASES THAT GO 
BEYOND INFLATION?

6 in 10 Fórsa members 
are willing to vote for candidates that commit to  
increases in public sector pay in future negotiations, 
even if they haven’t voted for them before. Candidates 
and parties that support pay improvements are likely to 
secure considerable support from Fórsa members in 
the upcoming election. 

3 in 4  
Fórsa members are willing 
to vote for political parties 
and election candidates 
who pledge their support 
for a 4-day week trial in the 
public service, without loss 
of pay. 

New models of working are here to stay 
and we will protect and promote remote 
and hybrid working.

75% 
believe the  
housing crisis 
has worsened 
since the last 
election. This  
rises to 8 in 10 of 
those aged 35 
years and under. 

75%

DO YOU SUPPORT INVESTMENT IN PUBLIC SERVICES?

75%

Investment in  
community health  
is an issue of  
utmost importance  
to Fórsa members with  
81% saying they will  
vote for candidates and parties  
who make this a priority. 

Overall, support for a referendum on public ownership 
of water services (60%) and for affordable childcare 
(64%) have also increased.

81%
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HEALTH HOUSING

Source:  
2024 Survey of  

more than 20,000  
Fórsa members  

by Amárach Research.

• WILL YOU PROTECT AND  
PROMOTE ACCESS TO FLEXIBLE  
AND REMOTE WORKING?  

• WILL YOU SUPPORT THE  
INTRODUCTION OF A PILOT OF THE 4 
DAY-WEEK IN THE PUBLIC SERVICE?


